
 
 

Mattahunt Elementary School 
BPS is committed to ensuring that all Mattahunt students and their families are supported as 

they transition from the Mattahunt to a new school for the 2017-2018 academic year. BPS staff 
from the Offices of Engagement, Special Education and English Language Learners will be 

available to provide information and assistance to families with this process. 
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To ask any questions about this process, please contact Kerry Pottinger 

at 617-635-8792 or  kpottinger2@bostonpublicschools.org. 

BPS is hosting the following sessions to assist Mattahunt families as they transition to a new 
school for the 2017-2018 academic year.  Families will learn about the school choice process 

and get questions answered. 

One-to-one Consultation Session 
Meet with registration personnel who can answer your questions and 

 help you rank schools for September 2017. 
 

Saturday, Jan. 14, 9am – 1pm | Sunday, Jan. 15, 1pm – 5pm 
Saturday, Jan. 21, 9am – 1pm | Sunday, Jan. 22, 1pm – 5pm 
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